
 

 

                                                        HELPING HANDS GRANT 

 

Erie Country Veterans Memorial Park, Inc. (ECVMP) submitted to Helping Hands 
their proposal for the Grant. They were formed as the umbrella organization for 
the five monuments erected by five individual Veteran organizations at the 
intersection of State Street and Glenwood Park Avenue in the City of Erie. In 2023 
ECVMP will begin construction of ADA compliant walkways and a parking lot, 
providing safe, easy access to each of the memorials. This will be an ongoing 
project for the ECVMP to continue to provide maintenance for the entire 
property, in perpetuity, through an endowment at the Erie Community 
Foundation. 
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